
Parks & Rec Committee Meeting 

July 17, 2018 

 

Attendance:  Cathy Neff, Lois Stoner, Jean Smith, Barbara Boise, Curt Bream, Karen Bream, Jim Brown, Susie 

Fahnestock, 

Public Attendance:  Rachel Bear, Annan Hollinger 

• Call to order:  Cathy Neff called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 

Motion made to approve minutes by:  Lois Stoner, the motion was 2nd by Susie Fahnestock 

• Public Comments:   None 

• Old Business 

a) Signs/benches for Butler Trail (three) -   1) beside the Municipal building 

     2)  Butler St. side – Harry & Laura Stoner 

                                                                        3)  Mooreland Ave. side 

 

b) Kathryn Rynard – standing plaque – ordered – Annan Hollinger paid 

c) New Christmas lights – 15 lights ordered – fundraising also at Holly Festival 

 

d) Trine Park – status 

1. Electric – Pavilion 1 – completed 

2. Roof – Pavilion 2 – still under discussion as to how to handle 

 

e) Holly Festival – at this time – 55 vendors – entertainment to be confirmed 

f) Concert in the park – discuss anything to change for next year – tabled until later 

g) Halloween parade – Cathy may bring up at next council meeting.  Mt. Holly Civic Club would like to 

turn over the parade coordination.  Linda Naugle is willing to work with someone this year to make 

the transition process easier.  More to come on this topic. 

h) Veteran’s Park – Mill Street – received first check from DCNR - $25,000 – 4 years to complete work.   

• New Business - None 

• Adjourn:    Lois Stoner made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:50pm.  Cathy Neff 2nd the 

motion.  All in favor. 

  Next Meeting will be held:  August 21,,2018 at 6:30pm at the Borough Office. 


